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SGYC ANNUAL MEMBERSHIP MEETING 



DUFFY CRUISE TO HUNTINGTON HARBOUR YACHT CLUB 



 

H ello fellow yacht  
club members!  The 

summer is over, and the yachting 
events have come to pass.  Many 
wonderful events have already 

happened at the club and on the water and we have 
few more to come. 
 
The General Membership meeting on October 4 was a 
great success.  Many members came to celebrate last 
year’s achievements and to elect the new flag.  
Congratulations to all elected members.  I am sure it 
is going to be a very successful year ahead of us with 
such a great group of people leading us next year. 

 
 
 

 
We still have few events this year. the 
Commodore’s Ball, the Boat Parade and 
the New Year’s Eve Party.  I hope all of 
you will consider sponsoring these great events as all 
event hosts worked very hard putting them on. 
 
This is the last article I write as your Commodore.  It 
was my pleasure serving this club as your 
Commodore.  You all made it very easy and pleasant 
for me. I would like to thank all members and guests 
for attending our events.  Your active participation 
shows your support of the yacht club and appreciation 
of the hard work our volunteer hosts put into planning 
these events. 

DR. MARK MONROE, COMMODORE 

 

 

H appy Fall, y’all!  
 

I hope your Summer has been relaxing 
and fun like mine! It’s been a Summer 
full of fun, boating, great friends, 
laughter and lazy days.  

 
We had a great time at the October Duffy Brunch at 
Huntington Harbour Yacht Club.  HHYC was all decked 
out for us.  We had so many members in attendance 
that we even filled tables upstairs. 
 
On October 4th we all met at the SGYC Clubhouse for 
our Annual General Membership Meeting to elect our 
new Officers, Directors and Staff for 2017.  We 
began, as usual, eating. After plenty of food and 
refreshments we got to the serious business of voting  
for our 2017 Flag Officers. A truly amazing group of 
new Officers were unanimously voted into office.     

 
 
 

 
 
 
We will officially pass the torch at the 
Commodore’s Ball. 
 
A favorite Fall tradition is going to haunted houses 
during the Halloween season! The end of October we 
headed out to one of our favorite local haunted 
houses SGYC Clubhouse. We were so excited to dress 
up like ghosts and goblins and see all of the creative 
costumes. Great Mexican food, plenty of dancing, 
laughs and cheers. 
 
In the spirit of fall, the turning of the leaves, moving 
the clock back, shorter days and cooler nights, we 
wish you the warmth of Family and Friends during the 
Thanksgiving and Holiday Season. 

 

A s you may know, Brent Friedland 
announced his resignation as Rear 

Commodore to Commodore Mark 
Monroe.  Per the SeaGate Yacht Club 

Bylaws, The Commodore selected me as a 
replacement officer for the mid-year vacancy with the 
Board’s approval. 
 
I consider it a privilege to be your Rear Commodore 
and will perform my duties to the best of my abilities.  
For those who noticed my byline above, I have added 
my father’s last name Broz (pronounced like Rose) to 
honor my father who I know would be proud of me. 
 

 

 

My main responsibility now is to assist 
with the SeaGate Yacht Club Boat Parade Entry for 
the 2016 Huntington Harbour Boat Parade.  Bob 
McCormick has graciously come out of “retirement” to 
ensure we have a marvelous entry.  Sandy Atherton, 
Marilyn Schwartz, Josef Davydovits, and others are 
donating their time and expertise also.  Commodore 
Mark Monroe and Lina have graciously allowed SGYC 
to use their 49’ sailboat, the ROMIDA this year.  SGYC 
thanks Robin and Jean Clark for allowing their boat 
FIN-TASTIC to be decorated for many years.  There is 
still time to join our work parties to help out!  

KELLY TIDWELL, VICE COMMODORE 

CINDY  BROZ ALLEN, REAR COMMODORE 



HALLOWEEN PARTY 



HALLOWEEN PARTY 



 

DUCT Tape for Blisters  
Lloyd asks:   
My wife wore new shoes on our vacation and got painful blisters on her feet.  What could we do to 
prevent ruining our vacation? 
 

B listers are a very common ailment especially with new shoes and/or a wet environment.  They 
are caused by chafe which causes friction and heat build-up.  Moisture softens the skin thus 

making it more likely to develop the blisters.  Wearing thick socks will help prevent the chafing.  
Nylon stockings do not protect your feet from chafe.  As soon as the red tender hot spot is detected, 
try to cool your feet in cold water and then dry them very well.  Stop the friction by using moleskin 
tape which is available in large drug stores, or using duct tape which is available pretty much 
everywhere.  Tincture of Benzoin topical solution can be applied to skin to prevent adhesive tape 
irritation.  It is available in most drug stores and should be in your first aid kit anyway.  Never use 
Gorilla tape as that will pull your skin off when it’s time to remove it. 
 
Once the blister has formed, do not try to pop it on your own as your intact skin is the best barrier 
against infection.  Use silver sulfadiazine 1% cream (if not allergic to sulfur) on a Band-Aid to cover 
the blister.  Then use a large piece of duct tape (twice as big) on top of the Band-Aid to further 
protect the injured skin.  You should do it twice a day until the wound has healed.  The duct tape 
has no elasticity and should not stretch out of shape.  Do not wrap the duct tape all the way around 
your foot as it may act as a tourniquet and cause a painful and dangerous compartment syndrome.   
 
Contact your family doctor as he/she will be the best person to advise you. 
 

DR. MARK MONROE, COMMODORE 

1 TO 4 YEAR 
MEMBERS 

 Erlene & Michael 
Pace 

1 Vance &Tiffany 
Vlasek 

2  
Mary Ritter 

3 

Del Brault &  
Chrinstine Luse 

1  
Barney Reid 

1  
David & Barb Bobier 

3 Charlie & Helene 
Rowlette 

3 

 
Jim & Lorie Buchanan 

1 Diane Rodriguez & 
Mitch Howard 

1 Fran Cyrus &  
Kelly Tidwell 

3  
Cristi & John Ulrich 

3 

 
Bill & Jerry Chapin 

1 Gene Rolle & 
Barbara Wright 

1 Debbie & Rick 
Edwards 

3 James & Linda 
Shinn 

4 

 
Evanne Connors 

1  
Kim Weddon 

1 Brad & Sheri 
Goodrich 

3 Jim & Jessica 
Montano 

4 

 
Carol Dimon 

1  
Betty J Hickey 

2 Pam Hayes &  
Dan Torla 

3 Patrick & Marta 
O'Rourke 

4 

 
Michael & Doris Dix 

1  
Ronald Jagner 

2 Ginger Hegler & 
Steve Pisano 

3 Rick Pope & Laura 
Roskelly 

4 

 
Kirby & Dee Holte 

1  
Cheryl Rogers 

2  
Craig Koehler 

3 Diane Reeve & 
Jeffrey Ricketts 

4 

Chris & Melinda  
Johnson-Pasqua 

1 Anthony & 
Michelle Salcido 

2  
Janet Littlejohn 

3 Larry & Marilyn 
Schwartz 

4 

 
Gregory & Kathleen Lee 

1 Robert Sanabria & 
Lucy Maks 

2 Sheila & Robert 
Osborn 

3 Gary & Sharon 
Young 

4 

 
Shane & Wendy Leggett 

1 Stan & Marlene 
Sholar 

2  
Cecilia Pugh 

3 Michael & Lolly 
McHardy 

4 

Gail Lacorazza &  
John Mitchell 

1 Carol Vannatta 2     



 

COUPLE DATE COUPLE DATE 

Rick Pope & Laura Roskelly 12/26 Patrick & Cindy Surridge 1/8 

Bruce & Kathy Bayless 12/28 Les & Cathy Kelly 1/10 

Conrad & Carolyn Platt 12/29 Gary & Barbara Pazornik 1/21 

Cristi & John Ulrich 1/2 James & Sandra Atherton 1/23 

Chris & Melinda  
Johnson-Pasqua 

1/2 Tom & Debbie Wood 1/24 

  Charlie & Helene Rowlette 1/28 

NAME DATE NAME DATE NAME DATE 

Dean Knupp 12/1 Nat Pendleton 12/23 Keith Liddle 1/13 

Gary Bartlett 12/5 Pat Reed 12/23 Joanne McCormick 1/14 

Bea' Swanson 12/5 Jan Nagele 12/24 Charlie Rowlette 1/14 

Mona Jones 12/7 Guy Fairon 12/27 Shane Leggett 1/14 

John Ulrich 12/7 Pam Hayes 12/28 Roni Fell 1/18 

Pam Jackson 12/11 Barbara Bobier 12/29 Tom Wood 1/18 

Sharon Smith 12/11 Chris Morris 1/2 Lorie Buchanan 1/19 

Dennis Kreil 12/12 Mary Ann Brinket 1/6 James Herbold 1/26 

Sherrie Ferns 12/13 Ben Rudolph 1/6 Diane Reeve 1/26 

Melinda 
Johnson-Pasqual 

12/13 Rick Thomas 1/8 Sherrill Lander 1/27 

Lucille Mascoli 12/13 Rho Chao 1/9 Eugene Mascoli 1/29 

Georgette Davis 12/16 James DeWolfe 1/10 Cindy Shaw 1/29 

Nancy Knupp 12/21 Cliff Meier 1/10 Alan Olschwang 1/30 

      



 

Many thanks to those of you who have contributed to the  
Burgee during 2016. Special recognition to Cindy Allen , 
Ray Nagele, Joanne and Bob McCormick, Mike Courtway, 
Josef Davydovits, Dr. Mark and Lina Monroe,              
Kelly Tidwell and Fran Cyrus, Bonnie and Jeff Spetcht.  

SEE MORE AT : www.seagateyachtclub.com 

 

A Member 
of the  

Southern California 
Yachting Association 

Commodore’s Ball 
Saturday, November 12 

 

 
 
 
   
Dr. Mark Monroe  Commodore 
Kelly Tidwell  Vice Commodore  
Cindy Allen    Rear Commodore 
Gil Morris   Jr. Staff  Commodore 
Jan Nagele     Secretary 
Jackie Sands  Treasurer 
Aurelia Okino          Membership 
Jim Hagin              Port Captain 
Marilyn Schwartz  Ships Store 
Bob McCormick   Roster 
SC Ray Nagele   Webmaster 
Pam Jackson           Communications 
SC Josef Davydovits  Historian 

miwschwartz@yahoo.com 

 
UPCOMING EVENTS 

 

P.O. Box 1863    Huntington Beach, CA  92649 

Boat Parade Entry 
November/December 

New Year’s Eve Party 
Sunday, December 31 

TBD 

TBD 


